
Tuckahoe Common School District 

 

 

On Friday, August 4, 2023, the Rogers Memorial Library Budget Vote and Trustee 

Election was held at the Rogers Memorial Library from 9:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  A total of 

21 residents voted. 

 

 The results of the election are as follows: 

 

 PROPOSITION #1 

 

RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees shall be authorized to appropriate funds in the 

amount of Four Hundred Sixty-Seven Thousand, Two Hundred and Eighty-Five dollars, 

($467,285.00) for the general use, maintenance and capital improvement financing of the 

Rogers Memorial Library and its facilities during the year 2024, which said sum is to be 

raised by a levy of a tax upon the taxable real property within the Tuckahoe Common 

School District's boundaries. 

 

YES 20  NO 1 

 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEMBERS – CANDIDATE’S AT LARGE 

TWO FOUR (4) YEAR TERMS 

Commencing January 1, 2024, and expiring December 31, 2027 

  The Bylaws do not provide for write-in candidates. 

 

Maryssa Mataras Antilety  17                                                                              

                    

 

Patricia Finocchiaro   18 

 

  

    

The Tuckahoe School election officials were Lauri Lenahan and Linda Cennamo. 

 

   

Signed:   

    Lauri Lenahan, District Clerk & Chief Election Official 

 

 


